
 
 

 
 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF C9050 SWINDON LANE  
(SWINDON VILLAGE WARD) CHELTENHAM BOROUGH 

 

Gloucestershire County Council intend to make an order under the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended) to temporarily close part of the 
C9050 Swindon Lane from its junction with Wymans Lane to outside the 
property known as number 34 for a distance of approximately 97 metres. 
 
The reason for the closure is for level crossing barrier repairs. 
 
The road is expected to be closed from 13th February 2021 at 22:35 until 14th 
February 2021 at 09:00 only or until the works have been completed. For 
further information, please contact Gloucestershire Highways on 08000 514 
514 or visit www.gloucestershire.gov.uk. For the duration of the work, the 
existing ‘one-way for access purposes only’ restriction will be suspended. 
 
Alternative Route – as signed on site. 
 
Pedestrian access to premises on or next to the road and emergency access 
will be maintained. 
 
DATED:  28th January 2021 
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